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To:​​ RIMSD 41 Board of Education  
From:​ Dr. Sharon Williams 

Cabinet Champion: Josh Becker, Director of Building Operations 
Date:​ May 27, 2025 
Re: ​ Quad City Tech Contract for Service 
 
​
Rock Island-Milan School District 41 utilizes the services of Quad City Tech to address essential 
maintenance, repairs, and upgrades for District-owned vehicles. This contract will provide the 
Operations Department with continued, reliable access to timely and professional vehicle 
services—helping to ensure the District maintains a safe operational fleet that supports daily 
operations. 

In addition to the high-quality technical service provided, Quad City Tech has demonstrated a 
consistent commitment to excellent customer service, responsiveness, and flexibility in meeting the 
District's needs. 

To ensure continuity of service and cost control, it is recommended that the Board of Education 
approve a contract with Quad City Tech, located at 2800 46th Avenue, Moline, IL 61265, for vehicle 
repair and maintenance services in an amount not to exceed $35,000 for Fiscal Year 2026. 

 

 
Investment Period: July 1, 2025 - June 30, 2026 
Total Investment: Not to exceed $35,000  
Funding Source: District Funds/Maintenance and Operations Department  
 

Rock Island-Milan School District #41 
2000 7th Avenue, Rock Island, IL 61201 
309-793-5900 x10210   | 309-793-5905 fax 
Sharon.williams@rimsd41.org 
www.rimsd41.org 


